
Dear Mayor and Councillors: 
I am writing to register my lack of support for the proposed redevelopment of Rainbow Park. 
From an environmental perspective, this seems like an unwise decision and from a taxpayers 
perspective, an unnecessary expense.  Isn’t the shoreline considered a riparian area and 
deserving of protection for its ecosystem?  It’s my understanding that there are regulations for 
homeowners on the lake to maintain a natural shoreline. 
Please do not proceed with this development project. 
Regards, 
Elizabeth Kerklaan. 
3331 Lakeside Rd 
Whistler 
 


